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ARL Caring for Stray Kitten with Traumatic Injuries 
Kitten was likely entangled in fence 

 
The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is currently caring for a 13-week-old former stray 
kitten that is beginning a long road to recovery, due to suffering traumatic injuries. 
 
Media Availability: 
When: Friday, September 10 @ 9:00 a.m. 
Where: ARL’s Dedham Animal Care and Adoption Center, 55 Anna’s Place, Dedham 
Interview Opportunity: Dr. Sophie Trakht, ARL Veterinarian and Nick’s foster parent 
 
The kitten was discovered on the side of the road in Dorchester last week, and seeing the kitten 
was in extreme pain and distress, the finder brought the kitten to ARL’s Dedham Animal Care 
and Adoption Center. 
 
ARL’s shelter medicine staff carefully examined the kitten, now named Nick, who was yowling 
and scratching due to his pain, and surmised his injuries were caused by being entangled in a 
fence and/or an embedded collar. 
 
The kitten suffered deep abrasions and fur loss around his neck and front paws and a piece of 
wire was also removed from the back of his neck. An ARL veterinarian treated his wounds and is 
also fostering the kitten to monitor his condition and recovery. 
 
As his pain has subsided, he is beginning to show a fantastic personality and ARL is grateful for 
the opportunity to care for him and give him the chance at the life he deserves. 
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There is no time table on when Nick will be well enough to find a new home, and he is currently 
not available for adoption. 
 
***Photos will be available upon request*** 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2020, ARL served nearly 17,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding (with the exception of limited COVID-19 relief funding) and 
relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in need. For more information please visit us online at 
arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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